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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
KENNETH WIDMER Wasilla AK 99623
Landon Smith Danville AL 35619
Kaitlyn Doty Elkins AR 72727
Deborah Lane Prescott Valley AZ 86314
Diane I. Lewis Mesa AZ 85204
Avelardo Moulinet Tempe AZ 85281
Gemma Williams Scottsdale AZ 85258
Diana EyresWright San Marcos CA 92069
Angela Joswiak Half Moon Bay CA 94019
Jizelle Hernandez Oakland CA 94601
Mary O'Connell San Francisco CA 94123
Lori Wilson-Hopkins Auburn CA 95603
Robert Hays El Cajon CA 92021
Susanna Faas-Bush Berkeley CA 94705
Harry White Roseville CA 95747
Patty Shenker Woodland Hls CA 91367
Paul Hughes Berkeley CA 94704
Zoe T El Dorado Hills CA 95762
Jude Berry Paso Robles CA 93446
Rachel Mercedes Verdugo Costa Mesa CA 92627
dee Delima Yuba City CA 95991
Carmela Vignocchi Grover Beach CA 93433
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Llauren Peralta Los Angeles CA 90042
Diane Stone Los Angeles CA 90039
William Harris Jr. Los Angeles CA 90059
Teresa K Mills-Becker Colorado Springs CO 80919
Julia DeVito Denver CO 80202
Erika OConor Longmont CO 80501
Anne Lang Wheat Ridge CO 80033
Margarita Gomez Denver CO 80204
Miriam Figueroa Hernandez Montrose CO 81401
Michael Marquardt Whitewater CO 81527
Debra Guendelsberger Fort Garland CO 81133
Lydia Pscholka Denver CO 80221
David Winsett Erie CO 80516
Ann Moradian Fort Collins CO 80526
Breaux Murphy Durango CO 81301
Jean Raiola Arvada CO 80002
Sydney Retallick Bailey CO 80421
Deena Swart Waterbury CT 06708
Michael Ruzza Windham CT 06280
Patrick Growe Darien CT 06820
Rachel Hara Stamford CT 06903
Julia DeVito Ridgefield CT 06877
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Deandre Jordan Washington DC 20011
Peter Ahlf Washington DC 20016
Adam Rivera Washington DC 20003
Joan Goodfellow Wilmington DE 19805
Lorie Tudor Wilmington DE 19802
Michal Snyder Newark DE 19711
Danielle Alura Newark DE 19711
R C Ocala FL 34476
Nicholas Allen Tampa FL 33606
Alex Flores Tampa FL 33603
Luis Irizarry Brandon FL 33511
Christopher Benjamin Saint Petersburg FL 33705
Christine Olson Bradenton FL 34209
Kristen Sanchez Miami FL 33178
Miriam Weber Largo FL 33770
Susan Goldstein Fort Myers FL 33908
Rita Woodbury Homestead FL 33033
William Johnson Sarasota FL 34232
Heidi Montgomery Apalachicola FL 32320
Nanxy Rodlun Orlando FL 32804
Donald Kane Tallahassee FL 32312
David Roney Sanford FL 32773
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Esther Garvett Miami FL 33125
Laura Hayes Fort Pierce FL 34982
Cynthia Doughty Lake Suzy FL 34269
Mary Ann Porter Palm Harbor FL 34684
Sherryd Kessel Boynton Beach FL 33437
Andrea Atkins West Palm Beach FL 33405
Bradley Smith Cape Coral FL 33909
Brian Boatright Orange Park FL 32073
Keely Stahl Fort Lauderdale FL 33316
Mary Ellen Burgoon Atlanta GA 30317
Kathy Hodge Atlanta GA 30305
Diane Harris Mineral Bluff GA 30559
Helen Parker Conyers GA 30012
John Lutz Woodstock GA 30188
Theresa Neill Marietta GA 30008
Valeria Mendez Bonilla Leesburg GA 31763
Danielle Webb Lawrenceville GA 30044
Lenianne Cooke Honolulu HI 96826
Bryer Marnin Ankeny IA 50023
Hayli Cox Mason City IA 50401
L. Fuller Hailey ID 83333
Laura Fransen Rockford IL 61107



5

Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Gabriel Stanley Richton Park IL 60471
Madrigal Vorce Brown O Fallon IL 62269
Stuart Morse Fairfield IL 62837
Mary Windhorst Algonquin IL 60102
Evan Kim Vernon Hills IL 60061
Kirsten Brown Skokie IL 60077
Gideon Goldberg Chicago IL 60622
Sherry Moss Lawrenceburg KY 40342
Joshua Gambrel Louisville KY 40214
Tammy King Gardner MA 01440
Natalie L'Ecuyer Harvard MA 01451
Lisa Perrotta Newton MA 02458
Natalie Plevinsky Canton MA 02021
Mary ODonnell Rock Hall MD 21661
Amie Kershner Takoma Park MD 20912
Jen Tai Ellicott City MD 21042
Courtney Blenkinsop Silver Spring MD 20910
Patti Knazik Laurel MD 20707
Miriam Klein Silver Spring MD 20902
John Flater Lutherville Timonium MD 21093
Leah Mack Union Bridge MD 21791
Dawn Wilson Aberdeen MD 21001
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Jennifer Halstead Baltimore MD 21212
Leah Ludwig Ellicott City MD 21042
Frederick Johnson Silver Spring MD 20906
Jane Woodward Bethesda MD 20817
Maryanna Bock West Bath ME 04530
Kenneth Jenrow Mount Pleasant MI 48858
Sarah Brabec Plymouth MI 48170
Karen Grady Saint Clair Shores MI 48081
Adrienne Elliot Novi MI 48377
Anthony Barbieri Clinton Township MI 48038
Peter Lesinski Fort Gratiot MI 48059
Tiffiany Seidelman Erie MI 48133
Maureen Meehan Excelsior MN 55331
Brad Snyder Osseo MN 55369
Gianni Engstrom Saint Paul MN 55101
Steve Johnson Kenyon MN 55946
Ruth Katz Babbitt MN 55706
Madigan Lodahl Saint Paul MN 55105
Julie A OBrien Saint Paul MN 55105
Timothy Munce Andover MN 55304
Maisie Rossi Excelsior MN 55331
Anna Larsson Minneapolis MN 55401
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Kay Beams Eden Prairie MN 55347
Janet Neihart Hibbing MN 55746
Robin Grothe Le Sueur MN 56058
Joseph Pavcovich Saint Paul MN 55110
Deborah Crocker Spring Park MN 55384
Ashley Kline Saint Paul MN 55103
Joan Sadlo Marthasville MO 63357
Colleen Tepen Ballwin MO 63021
Jean Saja Raymond MS 39154
Hanna Kemink Missoula MT 59803
Jeanette Copeland Missoula MT 59801
Suzanne Koller Durham NC 27707
Adena Hockaday Burlington NC 27215
Cindy Morefield Fuquay Varina NC 27526
Cynthia Fisher Charlotte NC 28277
Colleen Payne Cary NC 27513
Alea Rogowski Cary NC 27519
Edward Watson Salisbury NC 28144
Rebecca Cole Maselli Raleigh NC 27613
Jan Jacobson Waynesville NC 28786
Naomi Avissar Cary NC 27513
Valerie Gackiere Charlotte NC 28277
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Genevieve Myers Morrisville NC 27560
Cynthia Moore Wilmington NC 28401
Erika Oscarson Forest City NC 28043
Porter Casey Clayton NC 27520
Tracey Laszloffy Wilmington NC 28412
Lydia Coates Greensboro NC 27408
Lydia Barbarinia Burlington NC 27217
Jan Sadek Troutman NC 28166
Mae Basye Fuquay Varina NC 27526
Jean Grandizio Antrim NH 03440
Robert Spivack Little Falls NJ 07424
Celeste Racano Colonia NJ 07067
Benjamin Davidson Madison NJ 07940
Jenna Pontecorvo Flemington NJ 08822
Judith Clark Princeton NJ 08540
Grace DeFillipo Linden NJ 07036
Marianne Belock Madison NJ 07940
Jyoni Shuler Piscataway NJ 08854
Hameen Young Pennsauken NJ 08109
Lindsay Iliff Santa Fe NM 87501
Ron Mittan Albuquerque NM 87120
Gary Cronin Albuquerque NM 87109
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
John Thayer Buena Vista NM 87712
Brandy Mauchline Albuquerque NM 87114
Debra Heaton-Lamp Reno NV 89509
Tony Segura Las Vegas NV 89106
Vinodkumar Gadley Las Vegas NV 89108
Kathy Sugarman Henderson NV 89012
Colleen McMullen Carson City NV 89701
Sara Carroll Boulder City NV 89005
Del Shertz New Rochelle NY 10805
Elle Cook Carmel NY 10512
Carol Williams Buffalo NY 14225
Nancy Rowehl Hauppauge NY 11788
Lisa Gutheil Averill Park NY 12018
Peter Ward Smithtown NY 11787
Claire Kessle New Rochelle NY 10805
Ann Hallowell New York NY 10044
Justin Wasser New York NY 10032
Sophia Meda New York NY 10028
Ann Marie Zagaglia Yonkers NY 10704
Leana Solomon Baldwin NY 11510
Donna Noyes Huntington NY 11743
Susan DeMark New Paltz NY 12561
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Christa Brown Potsdam NY 13676
Jk Kibler Ghent NY 12075
Carl Cording Ravena NY 12143
Coni Heym Melville NY 11747
Mildred Badlu Fresh Meadows NY 11365
Elaine Livingston Vestal NY 13850
Nancy Plotke Middle Island NY 11953
BettyAnn Benware Albany NY 12203
Joy Smiley Levittown NY 11756
Maritza Cuevas Staten Island NY 10306
Grace Lynn Cortlandt Manor NY 10567
Jon Nelson Saugerties NY 12477
Serena Stagnitta Malone NY 12953
Kim Medeiros Lima OH 45807
Lisa Leech Delaware OH 43015
Sandra M Cobb Chagrin Falls OH 44022
Evonne Herkert Goshen OH 45122
Pat Wyenandt Cincinnati OH 45244
Karla DeMali Marshallville OH 44645
Cheryl Bierley Miamisburg OH 45342
Anna Dendy Cleveland OH 44118
Patricia Mood Columbus OH 43219
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Lauren Jusek Cleveland OH 44113
Deniz Elaine Osman West Chester OH 45069
Phillip Wochner Beachwood OH 44122
Jan Smith Bethany OK 73008
Nancy Cushwa Portland OR 97217
Amber Griebel Portland OR 97233
Crystal Minter Beaverton OR 97078
Barb Irish Albany OR 97321
Luke Wheeler Portland OR 97203
Timothy Bazemore Portland OR 97221
Wende Bennette-Kirkland Salem OR 97302
Susan Rawson Mount Angel OR 97362
Laura Matthiessen Portland OR 97217
Tara Lilley Portland OR 97206
Buddy Steele Portland OR 97220
Paul Hippe Portland OR 97206
Sylvan Brey Eugene OR 97402
Colleen Elings Beaverton OR 97008
Sheri Ambrose Lincoln City OR 97367
Teresa Himelhoch McMinnville OR 97128
John-Marcel Osorio Portland OR 97211
Eileen Sherry Salem OR 97304
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Elizabeth Darby Portland OR 97209
George Stevenson Portland OR 97230
Patricia Pomeroy Irrigon OR 97844
Leeza Steindorf Portland OR 97225
Leah Steindorf Portland OR 97229
Emma James Portland OR 97266
Rowan Mitchell Portland OR 97229
Angelina Trillo Portland OR 97219
Dorothy Hoffman Estacada OR 97023
Michael Burchett Portland OR 97206
Linda Ruswinkle Portland OR 97232
Jane Smith Beaverton OR 97048
Kate McAllister Berwyn PA 19312
Kari Schmidt Downingtown PA 19335
Alison Strozier Philadelphia PA 19119
Renee Myers East Greenville PA 18041
Bryan Lord Philadelphia PA 19134
Laura Phillips Pittsburgh PA 15206
Ian Springer Media PA 19063
Tim Watkins Baden PA 15005
Ken Ball Buena Vista PA 15018
Melanie Meade Clairton PA 15025
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Donald Phillips Wexford PA 15090
Thaddeus Zukowski Homestead PA 15120
Yinuo Lin Philadelphia PA 19130
Mary Helen Zuccaro Carnegie PA 15106
Austin Hackman Philadelphia PA 19119
Justin Sanderr Pittsburgh PA 15206
Kathleen Krebs Pittsburgh PA 15212
Samantha Ford Pittsburgh PA 15212
Laurene Kasper West Mifflin PA 15122
Daine Peterson Pittsburgh PA 15215
Glenn Waters Pittsburgh PA 15221
Robert Errett Greensburg PA 15601
Krystle M. Knight Pittsburgh PA 15233
Pat Lupo Erie PA 16503
Janice Etchison Erie PA 16511
Dawn Blasko Erie PA 16506
Sandra Strauss Harrisburg PA 17110
Penn Garvin Mifflinburg PA 17844
Henry Mongrain Pittsburgh PA 53593
Dorothy Burns Bethel Park PA 15102
Sophia Decherney Wynnewood PA 19096
Eve Pennington Ardmore PA 19003
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Owen Licht Bethlehem PA 18015
Isaiah Vega Bethlehem PA 18018
Victoria Opthof-Cordaro Bethlehem PA 18015
Jenna Koose Easton PA 18040
Vibhor Kumar Bethlehem PA 18018
Levi Walbert Zionsville PA 18092
Renate Brosky Whitehall PA 18052
Ann Caggiano Buck Hill Falls PA 18323
Curtis Seale Forksville PA 18616
Michele Mitchell Selinsgrove PA 17870
Sandra Goodwin Harveys Lake PA 18618
Karen Reever Doylestown PA 18901
Michael Siwy Whitehall PA 18052
Susan Baldassarre Doylestown PA 18901
Carol Spiewak New Hope PA 18938
Andrew Rosen Glenside PA 19038
Annie Rae Rosen Glenside PA 19038
Daniel Wolk Narberth PA 19072
Carol Butler Newtown Square PA 19073
Andrew Melman Bala Cynwyd PA 19004
Kylie Schmidt Downingtown PA 19335
Suzanne Gallagher Wynnewood PA 19096
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Diane Bardol Philadelphia PA 19115
Meredith Wiggins Philadelphia PA 19119
Douglas Schmidt Downingtown PA 19335
Rhory Schmidt Downingtown PA 19335
Andrew Fiorentino Philadelphia PA 19130
Micheal Schweisheimer Philadelphia PA 19144
Carol Foy Philadelphia PA 19145
Judith Parker Philadelphia PA 19146
Oleg Zvonarov Philadelphia PA 19146
Richard Cahoone West Chester PA 19382
Robyn McNeil Phoenixville PA 19460
Deborah Chaiken Lansdale PA 19446
Jenny Reimenschneider Norristown PA 19403
Ricardo Almodovar Lancaster PA 17602
Jackie Palmer Southampton PA 18966
Jane Benning Allentown PA 18103
Deborah Zubow Philadelphia PA 19143
Raji Malik Philadelphia PA 19119
Diane Krassenstein Philadelphia PA 19111
Renee Dolney Pittsburgh PA 15235
Priscilla Mattison Bryn Mawr PA 19010
Craig Klevan Langhorne PA 19047
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Frank Ferguson Gibsonia PA 15044
Elizabeth Glowczewski Pittsburgh PA 15206
Daniel Schlegel McKeesport PA 15132
Desiree Carbone Pittsburgh PA 15218
Jacob Wyland Pittsburgh PA 15243
Kaitlin Kerr Pittsburgh PA 15236
Rick Denzien Ambler PA 19002
Grace Floreck Phoenixville PA 19460
Teora Milson Philadelphia PA 19144
Sandy Field Lewisburg PA 17837
Sandy Heim Sunbury PA 17801
Kathryn Hoffman Allentown PA 18102
Joesph Colosi Nazareth PA 18064
Nadia Saba Allentown PA 18104
Karen Miller Stroudsburg PA 18360
Mary Arndtsen New Hope PA 18938
Tim Hayes Dublin PA 18917
Carolyn Dorph Washington Crossing PA 18977
Marjorie Lofland Sellersville PA 18960
Paul Roden Morrisville PA 19067
Jocelyne Noveral Lititz PA 17543
Thomas Posey Morrisville PA 19067



17

Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Rebecca Zajac Philadelphia PA 19128
Bob Curley Philadelphia PA 19106
Beryl Evans Philadelphia PA 19119
Kaitlyn Navarria Philadelphia PA 19129
Michael Wilcox Philadelphia PA 19140
Hudson Alpert Pittsburgh PA 15213
Rosemary Jackson Philadelphia PA 19149
Brian McGowan Coatesville PA 19320
Lana Gulden Northumberland PA 17857
Tina Gonzales Lansdale PA 19446
Erin Reagan Philadelphia PA 19127
Elizabeth Castonguay Pittsburgh PA 15211
Lawrence Nader Canonsburg PA 15317
Josephine Gingerich Stroudsburg PA 18360
Priscilla Linden Washington Crossing PA 18977
Dene Taylor New Hope PA 18938
Stephen Salgaller Elkins Park PA 19027
William Mettler Wyncote PA 19095
Cindy Frank Philadelphia PA 19140
Stephen McMillan Malvern PA 19355
Karen Kabnick Lafayette Hill PA 19444
Ben Murphy-Schmehl Bethlehem PA 18015
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Patti Hutchinson Mohnton PA 19540
Kaitlyn Tothero Reading PA 19608
Gabrielle Lynn Pittsburgh PA 15224
Jean Sherfcunningham Hatboro PA 19040
David Leibert Easton PA 18042
Terry Peck Hatfield PA 19440
Emanuel Pirvulesca Souderton PA 18964
Dorothy Schneider Telford PA 18969
Kristen Shirley Lansdale PA 19446
Caitlin Shaw Lansdale PA 19446
Pat Strenk Telford PA 18969
Val Jobeeh Souderton PA 18964
Mary Malone Souderton PA 18964
Meredith Peltzman Lafayette Hill PA 19444
Mary Clancy Lansdale PA 19446
John Coffey Hatfield PA 19440
John Munsell Harleysville PA 19438
Joyce Hansberger Souderton PA 18964
Connie Miller Hatfield PA 19440
Michael Vanelli Collegeville PA 19426
Stacie Doyle Hatfield PA 19440
Mark DeWitte Lyndell PA 19354
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Felicia Lewis Philadelphia PA 19103
Susan Willenbrock Downingtown PA 19335
Mitchell Rothman Merion Station PA 19066
Roslyn Taylor Bryn Athyn PA 19009
Erik Schmetzer South Heights PA 15081
Tree Zuzzio Harrisburg PA 17110
Nancy Noonan Broomall PA 19008
Suzanne McCarthy Ardmore PA 19003
Dana Robinson Lansdowne PA 19050
Joe Palmer Southampton PA 18966
Keiko Greenberg West Chester PA 19380
Kathy Costello Collegeville PA 19426
Matthew Douglas Norristown PA 19403
Holton Falk Drexel Hill PA 19026
Karen Joslin Philadelphia PA 19147
MARK MULLER Wayne PA 19087
Bill Rulon-Miller Pottstown PA 19464
Martin Miller Norristown PA 19403
Nicole Gallo West Chester PA 19380
Grace Stokan Pittsburgh PA 15211
Kathleen Rothouse Chalfont PA 18914
Judy Jeffords West Chester PA 19382
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Cathy Hoskins Fayetteville PA 17222
Rev. Daniel R. Festog Bobtown PA 15315
Heather Conrad Pittsburgh PA 15206
David Lutzker Phoenixville PA 19460
Gregory Cook Bethlehem PA 18017
Maureen Hilles Morrisville PA 19067
Dan DeLisio Monaca PA 15061
Karyn Heym West Chester PA 19382
Daniel Sutton Wynnewood PA 19096
Walter Tsou Philadelphia PA 19119
Diana Ames Pittsburgh PA 15224
Wayne Albright Pittsburgh PA 15218
Joel Diamond Havertown PA 19083
Joanna Ward Philadelphia PA 19106
Connie Hahn Hanover PA 17331
Virginia Phillips Pittsburgh PA 15216
Paul Shaffer Chalfont PA 18914
Kate Sherman Pittsburgh PA 15218
Leo Macdonald New Hope PA 18938
Sara Michelsen Merion Station PA 19066
Holly DiStefano Chalfont PA 18914
Mark Boudreau Media PA 19063
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Suzanne Geffre Newtown Square PA 19073
Lynne Heritage Bellefonte PA 16823
Claire Ackerman Pittsburgh PA 15238
Rosemary delPino Baden PA 15005
Annette Marshall Erie PA 16511
David Wenger Harrisburg PA 17112
Julia Nakhleh Collegeville PA 19426
Anna Mudd Philadelphia PA 19147
Pam Gagne Glenside PA 19038
Ruth Trok Pittsburgh PA 15227
Sharon Ostrow Bala Cynwyd PA 19004
Boris Dirnbach Philadelphia PA 19151
Richard Cole Norristown PA 19403
Sari Steuber Springfield PA 19064
Ilyse Kazar Harrisburg PA 17102
Timothy Podnar Pittsburgh PA 15217
Jenna Burak Pipersville PA 18947
Ann Abraham Pittsburgh PA 15235
Cheryl Towers Pittsburgh PA 15232
Arlene Meyers Pittsburgh PA 15217
Richard Chirillo Johnstown PA 15905
John T Guandolo Freedom PA 15042



22

Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Monique Frugier Ardmore PA 19003
Mary Dunn Bryn Mawr PA 19010
Jesse Rusoff-Holzman Ardmore PA 19003
Jim McGowan Doylestown PA 18902
Harrison Mace Philadelphia PA 19147
David Skellie Erie PA 16506
Cindy Black Easton PA 18040
Judy Zimbardi Harleysville PA 19438
Sharon Kessler Rochester PA 15074
Pamela Koch West Chester PA 19382
Gerald Walsh Claysville PA 15323
Erin Landis Ambler PA 19002
Donna Jencks Doylestown PA 18902
Chad Dougherty Pittsburgh PA 15237
Joni Lipson Philadelphia PA 19147
Randall Tenor Mechanicsburg PA 17050
Ralph Kabakoff Reading PA 19607
Johnathan Rodriguez Reading PA 19604
Tracy Benson Reading PA 19606
Kinjal Patel Reading PA 19602
Kay Larkin Reading PA 19609
Stefan Frembgen Pittsburgh PA 15224
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Paul Brown Pittsburgh PA 15238
Marcia Bandes Pittsburgh PA 15217
Jennifer Wooten Cochranville PA 19330
Gerard Rohlf Pittsburgh PA 15235
Teresa Bauer-Eland Lucinda PA 16235
Mary More Flourtown PA 19031
Neil Goldstein Media PA 19063
Alex Faust Philadelphia PA 19119
Patti Miller Manchester PA 17345
David Karasow Bristol PA 19007
Carol Eisenlohr Merion Station PA 19066
Robert Catanzarite Wexford PA 15090
Faran Savitz Philadelphia PA 19104
Chloe Shearer Pittsburgh PA 15218
John Overton Philadelphia PA 19104
Cristopher Guerra Philadelphia PA 19121
Michelle MacVeigh Canonsburg PA 15317
Hector Ramirez-Velazquez Philadelphia PA 19134
Sean Williams Philadelphia PA 19141
Johan Sebastian Perea Philadelphia PA 19111
Rachel Dunn Philadelphia PA 19152
Sa'Niya Hough Philadelphia PA 19143



24

Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Hanif Ahmed Philadelphia PA 19104
Christopher Perleberg Philadelphia PA 19123
Zakiyyah Coney Philadelphia PA 19141
Margaret Szalay Ambler PA 19002
Bridget Coccia Philadelphia PA 19145
Mara Ruccia Philadelphia PA 19123
Theo Quinn Philadelphia PA 19121
Libby Kirwan Philadelphia PA 19139
Tara Green Philadelphia PA 19124
Marilyn Hudson-Tremayne Warwick RI 02888
Cathryn Judice Spartanburg SC 29307
Cleveland Wheeler Soddy Daisy TN 37379
Houston Clark Drummonds TN 38023
Marian Shaw La Porte TX 77571
Rodolfo Cortez Converse TX 78109
Gabriel Quesada Mendoza Grand Prairie TX 75050
Cynthia Wilson Burleson TX 76028
Mitchell Mead Spring TX 77389
Terrie Williams Vidor TX 77662
Susan Hoffman Frisco TX 75035
Linda Fielder Carrollton TX 75006
Leigh Fabbri Plano TX 75025
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Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Cheryl Robison Fort Worth TX 76107
Jim Noble Tyler TX 75701
Victor Castillo Porter TX 77365
Juan Camaney Tomball TX 77377
Larry Griggs La Marque TX 77568
Maureen Merrifield Alvin TX 77511
Nancy Lasley Park City UT 84098
Trena Held Ogden UT 84405
Mikayla Timothy Sandy UT 84092
John Yiasemides Vienna VA 22182
Donna Pettit Alexandria VA 22302
Lisa Warne Arlington VA 22207
Rachel Waters Christiansburg VA 24073
Pierce Downey Montpelier VA 23192
Sebastian Boyd Staunton VA 24401
Terry Geier Warrenton VA 20186
Monica Hampton Spokane WA 99203
Bryan Edenfield Seattle WA 98125
Suzanne Grant Seattle WA 98119
Erin Truong Vancouver WA 98685
McKenna Eggers Bellevue WA 98015
Raelyn Gabrel Kelso WA 98626



26

Dear President Biden,

Thank you for your efforts to protect mature and old-growth forests. As your administration is developing new 
policies, they must protect our oldest trees. 

The Forest Service and Bureau of Land Management must permanently put a stop to the commercial 
exchange of old-growth trees. No old-growth trees should be sold to timber mills.

Any old-growth policy that is developed by the Forest Service must apply to the Tongass National Forest, 
which stores more carbon than any other national forest. 

Finally, please enact durable protections for mature trees and forests as well as for old-growth. We have very 
little old-growth left and the only chance we have to restore what was lost is to protect our mature forests so 
that they can grow.

Sincerely,

First Name Last Name City State ZIP Code
Sheryl Ahlblad Shelton WA 98584
Maria Kjaerulff Gig Harbor WA 98335
Christina Jensen Vashon WA 98070
Bailey Loveless Port Angeles WA 98362
Catherine Johnson Oshkosh WI 54902
Louis Bessemer Oregon WI 53575
Herman Whiterabbit Madison WI 53713
Debby Roegner West Bend WI 53095
Rita Lemkuil Two Rivers WI 54241
Samantha Motzel La Crosse WI 54601
Virginia McKinney Elizabeth WV 26143
Brooks Robinson Powell WY 82435
Dylan McMurry
Travis Stanley
Caleb Gustavson
Randy Setter
Christopher Edith
Jenifer Bystry
Clara Jane Mack


